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TO:  Kasee Hildebrand, Chair Academic Affairs Committee 

        

 

FROM:   Suzanne Lambeth, Assistant Registrar 

 

DATE:  January 23, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:   Extend BA in Anthropology to Global Campus 

 

The College of Arts and Sciences requests an extension of the Bachelor of Arts in 

Anthropology to Global Campus.   

 

Their rationale for the extension includes: 

 Ability to better serve “degree -completers” and non-traditional students 

in support of increased completion rates and placement of graduates. 

 Increases the variety of Anthropology courses offered through Global 

Campus which will be useful for students pursuing other degrees who 

need UCORE courses and electives. 

 

The Registrar’s Office made some editorial changes to the submitted schedule of studies 

to update the UCORE status of ANTH 260 and to make the plan consistent with current 

catalog display.  As no requirements were changed, this proposal does not require CSC 

review. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


